
Nurses: Calif. not ready for
Ebola
By David Siders, Sacramento Bee

The  state’s  largest  nurses  union  said  Tuesday  that  no
California hospital is prepared to treat an Ebola patient,
pressing Gov. Jerry Brown to require increased training and
protective equipment for nurses.

The union’s call – and a rebuttal from the California Hospital
Association – came as Brown met privately with nurses, public
health officials and medical providers to discuss Ebola.

Though there are no known cases of Ebola in California, the
virus has gripped public attention since an outbreak in West
Africa  and  the  infection  of  two  nurses  treating  an  Ebola
patient who died in Texas earlier this month.

The Brown administration issued no mandates but said in a
prepared statement that “officials are taking steps to help
ensure health care workers, hospitals and first responders are
prepared to treat and care for patients with Ebola.”

RoseAnn DeMoro, executive director of the California Nurses
Association  and  National  Nurses  United,  said  California
hospitals  have  failed  to  provide  adequate  training  or
equipment  to  nurses,  a  claim  hospitals  disputed.
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